From: Sarah Whitton [mailto:swhitton@lusi.on.ca]

Sent: February 16, 2021 11:16 AM

To: Brent Larmer <br/>
<br/>
blarmer@cobourg.ca>

Cc: Nicole Beatty < nbeatty@cobourg.ca >; Brian Darling < bdarling@cobourg.ca >; Shawn Bolender

<sbolender@lusi.on.ca>

Subject: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Cobourg Drinking Water System - Annual Summary Report

Importance: High

Good Morning Brent,

The 2020 Annual Summary Report for the Cobourg Drinking Water System was provided to the Water Committee on February 12, 2021, it is also attached above. *Ontario Regulation 170/03* requires that the Annual Summary Report be distributed to municipal council no later than March 31 of each year. The Town of Cobourg must provide LUSI with a copy of council resolution indicating the report has been accepted. Can you please add this to a Council Agenda and provide the resolution once obtained?

Thank you,

## Sarah Whitton, B.Sc

Water Compliance Coordinator Lakefront Utility Services Inc. T | 905-372-2193 X 5228 E | swhitton@lusi.on.ca

## PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

As regulated by the Personal Information Protection and Electronic Documents Act, S.C.2000 C5, this electronic transmission, including all attachments, is directed in confidence to the person(s) to which it is addressed, or an authorized recipient, and may not otherwise be distributed, copied, printed or disclosed. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by return transmission and then immediately delete this transmission, including all attachments, without copying, printing, distributing or disclosing same